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EMAILED 
 

 

  
 
Re: Report of Non-Compliance Related to COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
Dear : 
 
The Maine Board of Licensure in Medicine has received a report of suspected non-compliance related to the COVID-19 
Pandemic. Please find enclosed with this letter a copy of the report. 
 
The Maine Department of Economic and Community Development (“DECD”) provides guidance related to the operation of 
businesses during the COVID-19 Pandemic on its website: https://www.maine.gov/decd/.  In addition, the DECD website 
provides the public with the ability to submit an online report regarding suspected non-compliance related to the COVID-19 
Pandemic, which report is then referred to the appropriate agency. 
 
The enclosed report of suspected non-compliance related to the COVID-19 Pandemic was referred to the Maine Board of 
Licensure in Medicine (“Board”). 
 
In light of the nature of the allegations contained in the enclosed report, please provide a written response to this letter within 
ten (10) calendar days to the allegations in the report, and confirm that you, your office and its employees are following the 
relevant guidelines and guidance to prevent the spread of COVID-19, including wearing appropriate protective equipment 
(e.g. masks) and adhering to social distancing. 

 
Sincerely, 

Nikolette Alexander 
Investigative Secretary 
 
Enclosure 
 
Cc: 
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